
 

 

                                                              

Twice a month the PCHS Band Association collects deposit soda, beer, and sparking and 
non sparking water bottles and cans that are donated by our supporters.  This recycling 
program is one of the few fundraising programs that support its self year round.   
 
 
Our collection center is located at the Port Chester High School Main Teachers parking 
lot and is open from 10:00 to 12:00 every 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month, from January 
to December. 
.  
Since our band does perform mainly on the weekend please check our website at  
portchesterhighschoolband.org and local newspaper for dates and time changes and 
holydays which may occur.  
 
100% of the bottle and cans deposit collected go directly back into the supporting the 
Port Chester High School Band program which includes Brass Ensemble, Color Guard, 
Concert Band, In-Door Percussion, Jazz Band, Marching Band and Winter Guard 
programs  

 

         


